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Our Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Greetings in our Lord, God and Savior, Jesus Christ!

We pray that this letter finds you joyfully receiving the waning warmth of the summer sun, as we begin another year working in Our Lord’s Vineyard.  The summer has been an active one full of Church Camp and picnics and dances.  Now, it is time, once again, to renew our Commitment to Christ for the upcoming year of 2018.

The most important way to renew and live our commitment to Christ is by partaking of the Holy Mysteries regularly.  When Christ becomes the center and focus of our lives, everything else becomes a useful tool for our salvation.  The second most important way to renew our commitment to Christ is to fill out and return our Annual Commitment Card.

The theme for the 2018 Stewardship Commitment is: Realizing Christ and our faith in all that we do! Through Stewardship, we may experience a transformation that brings us closer to God and our Orthodox faith.

Just a reminder, when filling out your Commitment Card—this is an offering of thanksgiving between your family and God.  Therefore, take into account all of the wondrous and magnificent blessings He has bestowed upon you.  Nothing that we can offer can ever repay that which He has given to us—but we can certainly show our loving appreciation!

We rejoice with you all in the opportunity to humbly offer our thanks to God, and eagerly anticipate offering our Commitments on Stewardship Sunday, (DATE) during the Divine Liturgy.

May Our Lord, God and Savior, Jesus Christ continue to bestow the blessings of His Father upon all of your lives, as we strive to grow ever closer to Him, by the Grace of the Holy Spirit, always and forever!

In Christ’s Love,
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